February 13, 2023 - Late Item 23.3 - R. Hirtle

Rhonda West ZON-1259
From: Barb Puddifant

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2023 9:25 AM

To: Rhonda West; Melinda Smyrl

Subject: FW: [External] ZON-1259/Bylaw No. 4566 1421 20Street NE

From: Rick Hirtle
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2023 9:22 AM
To: Barb Puddifant <bpuddifant@salmonarm.ca>

Subject: Re: [External] ZON-1259/Bylaw No. 4566 1421 20Street NE

Good morning my name is Rick Hirtle and my wife Linda and I live directly west of the subject property at

I\ . In fact our lots back on to each other.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission in this hearing. I have reviewed the information provided
by City staff.

I wanted to confirm that my wife and I do not have any objections to this rezoning as requested by John and
Elaine Zaichkowsky and think it is a reasonable request.

Regards,

F.S. (Rick) Hirtle FCPA, FCA





